
From: Pat Valian
To: Luton Airport
Subject: 32 million passengers
Date: 02 September 2023 13:34:58

Dear sir/madam
I strongly object to you developing Luton airport any further. The noise from the planes is driving me mad as it
is, and we are supposed to be cutting back on pollution as climate change is here to stay and the planet is
severely affected by it.
The planes are effecting my mental health as I am not sleeping and very worried about pollution your planes
create. Please do not expand and please stop flying them over my house!!!
Yours sincerely
Pat Valian
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